
 
 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
 

 

27TH ANNIVERSARY  
OF  

FALUN DAFA 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On behalf of the City of Spruce Grove, it is my pleasure to extend 
congratulations and best wishes of the 27th anniversary of the introduction of 
Falun Dafa to the public.  
 
The teachings of Falun Dafa inspire people around the world to commit to the 
principles of truth, harmony and compassion, while faithfully thinking of others 
before themselves. The ways of Falun Dafa teach people to improve their 
spiritual, mental and physical well-being, and serve as guiding principles for a 
good society.  
 
As you recognize this special anniversary, our community applauds your 
pledge to exemplify kindness, acceptance and tolerance. Please accept my 
best wishes for continued success and a memorable anniversary celebration. 
 
 

 
 
Stuart Houston 
Mayor 
City of Spruce Grove 


